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A wild time on the waverly!

St Pat’s Post Newspaper Team

In August , P6 and P7 pupils took
a 9-hour long trip on the
Waverly! They set off to the
science centre first thing to
board the Waverly. The boat
sailed up the River Clyde
providing some great views.
Pupils also got a sneak peek into
the boat’s engine- it was so
interesting! Finally, they arrived
at their destination of Dunoon.
The group explored Dunoon and
eventually settled at the castle
for some lunch. They got to
wander around the castle after
lunch before heading home to
Glasgow. 
Written by Christopher & Sam (P6/7) 

Welcome to the first edition of  St. Pat’s Post. We
hope you will enjoy reading our newspaper each
term and reminiscing on the events that took place.
To introduce you to our amazing team, here are a
few of our favourite things...
Ajuni (P1)- ice  cream 
Zidane (P1)- dinosaurs
Dylan (P1/2)- cupcakes
Aadya (P1/2)- spending time with her sisters
Nathan (P2/3)- sharks 
Harley (P2/3)- doing homework! 
Sudena (P2/3)- art
Niya (P3)- drawing 
Katrina (P3)- playing barbies with her sisters
Dominion (P3)- playing with her brothers
Deacon (P3)- dogs
Saavi (P4)- playing outside
Jasmeen (P6)-Harry Potter
Sharanya (P6)- Rush Hour 
Christopher (P6/7)- gaming 
Ibrahim (P6/7)- Pokémon 
Grace (P6/7)-  listening to music
Sam (P6/7)- Beyblades
Martyna (P7)-being creative
Matthew (P7)- gaming
Niamh (P7) - cats 
Andy (P7)- football
Miss Balloch- baking
Written by Jasmeen & Sharanya (P6) 
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Busy Bees!
At the beginning of September, P2/3 and P3 went on a trip to the SkyPark to meet
some bees. They had to wear special outfits and got to handle bees honeycomb. They
then found out about the different jobs the bees have. The team then invited us back
to harvest honey when it is ready- we can’t wait! 
Written by Saavi (P4) 

Thank you for taking the time to
read our first edition of St. Pat’s
Post. We hope you enjoyed it! 
Look out for our next edition in
December. 
The Newspaper Team

It’s Showtime! 
Come and watch the

upcoming school shows! 

P1, 1/2 and 2/3 perform... 

Lights, Camel, Action!
Strictly The Nativity

P3, P4, P5, P6, P6/7 and P7
perform...

Aladdin

Coming to St. Patrick’s
December 2024. 

Tickets coming soon, buy them fast
before they run out!

An Audience with Callum Deboys
At the end of September, St.
Patrick’s were lucky enough to get a
visit from Paralympian Callum
Deboys. He told us about training as
a cyclist and Nordic skier as a
Paralympian- it sounds very
challenging! Callum shared with us
about his skills, diet and how he is a
chef.  After his presentation, he took
each class to the gym hall and
showed us some exercises such as
running on the spot and leg drives.
As a school we collected sponsor
sheets and raised lots of money. 
Written by Andy, Saanvi, Sharanya, Niya &
Jasmeen 


